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Notes

February 29, 2008

Barsley elected to national

leadershlp post ) know you join me in welcoming
out School of Public Health back

D r. Robert Barsley,
Professor and Director = downtown. They moved to their new
of the Dental Health Resources * spaceat 1615 Poydras Street over the

Public Health returns to downtown campus

: number is 568-5700.

While we’re grateful to UNO for
housing the school in its Research

" Park on the Lakefront, it’s great to

Program, was elected to a one-
- year term as Vice President and
S Membership Chairman of the
' American Academy of Forensic
Sciences
at 1ts
annual
meeting in
Washing-
ton DC
last week.
The Acad-
emy is a
nonprofit professional society
organized in 1948 devoted to
the improvement, the
administration, and the
achievement of justice through
the application of science to the
processes of law. .

Next Town Hall Meeting
coming up

B ecause face-to-face
communication is so
important, I’ve scheduled our
next Town Hall Meeting on
Wednesday, March 12, 2008 at
5:00 p.m. in Lecture Room B of
the Medical Education Building;

Much has happened since our
last meeting, and this will give
the Deans, Vice Chancellors
and me a chance to provide
information and also answer
your questions.

We’ve tried to schedule it so
that as many of you as possible
can attend, and I look forward

to seeing you all there. .

last week or so and are now within

. | . have our Public Health faculty, staff
walking distance of our downtown

« and students back on our extended

campus. The new main telephone

* main campus. u

Day with the Docs concludes successful year

Our School of Medicine *
recently hosted a hundred .

Acadiana high
school students
for a Day with
the Docs. A

school and the .
Area Health Education Centers, the
purpose of the program is to offer
interested high school students the
opportunity to .
learn about the =
practice of *
medicine as well
as medical

P¢| school training .
" in Louisiana. .

The outreach effort is organized

and staffed by second year medical

students with help from faculty
and staff. It represents the class
community service project for
the year. Day with the Docs is
beginning its sixth year, and has
earned quite a reputation across
the state. Three separate Days

with the Docs are held each year for
" cach major area of
: Louisiana—Southeast, Central, and
Southwest.
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Camp T’igef Benefit Auction
A ey

LSU School of Medicjne Class of 2011
VW
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b 28, 2008 S
$25 donation at the door or in advance
Tickets on sale in 3rd Floor Atrium - March 10th through 14th
For more information contact Lindy Mills Lions Room 704 568-4874

http://www.Isuhsc.edu/camptiger

The Tiger Run/Walk Registration
Table will be set up in the atrium
from 12:00 noon - 2 p.m. weekdays
until March 7. LSUHSC
participants receive a discount for
signing up on or before March 7.

2ist Annual Sk

ER Bun/Walk =

To benefit LSUSOM Charitable Projects & Student Run Homeless Clinic
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